Golf Committee Meeting Notes
February 10th, 2025

Those in attendance:   Joe Strange, Tina Winkler, Stu Hanson, Allen Scott, Rob Schaff, Mike Miller, Aaron deBerge

· Golf Course has been closed during the Winter months.   There are some residence members going out to play, know full well the course is closed.   Other members have confronted them and were given a very negative response – they paid their dues so they will play if they want.
· Possibly more security surveillance needed on the course, especially when course is closed.
· Requested to acquire larger CLOSED signs and include them on holes 1, 4 & 7 at the tee boxes
· Also suggested to pull the Flag Sticks during Winter months, or days closed for play.

· Aaron DeBerge inquired if it was possible to get LSLCA par 3 course signed up for the GHIN rating so par3 golfers can acquire a handicap.  
· Annual Fee = $250.00 – this cost includes getting course slope rating
· Request from Board to take the $250.00 from the Golf Cart Fees collected  

· We are still collecting Sponsorship’s from local businesses.   Sixteen Businesses have already signed up.   Hopefully a few more to come.
· Request made by Jerry Harris for committee to donate $100 gift certificate to cover four entries to Spring Fling to the group holding the Casino Night for Melanoma Research. Motion passed.

· All Golf Groups joined meeting.     Reiterated a few points for “Chairs” to relay to their group

· If group is over 52, 6 stroke max to help speed up play
· Repair ball divots
· Keep golf carts 10 feet from green.    Prefer keeping carts on green grass ILO more worn areas
· Confirmed each groups time frame of play
· Reminded group of Open House on March 7th and to call office for a table, if needed




· NEXT GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING MARCH 10TH, 2025
